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The Copyeditor's Handbook
The first volume of its kind, focusing on the sociolinguistic and
socio-political issues surrounding Asian Englishes The Handbook of
Asian Englishes provides wide-ranging coverage of the historical and
cultural context, contemporary dynamics, and linguistic features of
English in use throughout the Asian region. This first-of-its-kind
volume offers a wide-ranging exploration of the English language
throughout nations in South Asia, Southeast Asia, and East Asia.
Contributions by a team of internationally-recognized linguists and
scholars of Asian Englishes and Asian languages survey existing works
and review new and emerging areas of research in the field. Edited by
internationally renowned scholars in the field and structured in four
parts, this Handbook explores the status and functions of English in
the educational institutions, legal systems, media, popular cultures,
and religions of diverse Asian societies. In addition to examining
nation-specific topics, this comprehensive volume presents articles
exploring pan-Asian issues such as English in Asian schools and
universities, English and language policies in the Asian region, and
the statistics of English across Asia. Up-to-date research addresses
the impact of English as an Asian lingua franca, globalization and
Asian Englishes, the dynamics of multilingualism, and more. Examines
linguistic history, contemporary linguistic issues, and English in the
Outer and Expanding Circles of Asia Focuses on the rapidly-growing
complexities of English throughout Asia Includes reviews of the new
frontiers of research in Asian Englishes, including the impact of
globalization and popular culture Presents an innovative survey of
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Asian Englishes in one comprehensive volume Serving as an important
contribution to fields such as contact linguistics, World Englishes,
sociolinguistics, and Asian language studies, The Handbook of Asian
Englishes is an invaluable reference resource for undergraduate and
graduate students, researchers, and instructors across these areas.

The Age of Conversation
A practical, daily application handbook for parents, teachers, and
caregivers to help understand sensory signals versus behavior and how
you can help! This user friendly "go to" handbook is geared for daily
use and as a quick sensory reference guide. Enjoy the simple,
organized format to give you the essential and useful information for
over 110 sensory signals. The handbook provides simple every day
sensory strategies and techniques to help ALL children; including SPD,
autism spectrum disorders, ADD/ADHD, APD, and developmental
disabilities. This handbook provides guidance and understanding as to
why children do what they do in regards to unique sensory processing
differences and needs.

Vidal Sassoon

Silver Hair
A vivid look at the French salons of the 17th & 18th centuries & the
women who presided over them, this volume offers a social context for
the intellectual life of France under the ancien regime.

The Praeger Handbook on Contemporary Issues in Native
America: Linguistic, ethnic, and economic revival
Provides a culturally relevant and rich introduction to contemporary
issues facing Native Americans.

Mental Health Handbook for Schools
Combines fashion photography, candid snapshots, and recollections by
Sassoon and members of his artistic circle to look at one man's driven
efforts to transform style and the radical changes wrought by
progressive fashion.

The Young Comedians
Using their native language, the Navajo Marines played an invaluable
part in World War II as they sent messages, did maneuvers, and
completed tasks with words that couldn't be deciphered by the enemy.
Reprint.
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Fundamentals of Business (black and White)
With an enduring grasp of human nature, Dale Carnegie’s How to Win
Friends and Influence People teaches his readers how to handle people
without letting them feel manipulated, how to make people feel
important without inspiring resentment, how win people over to your
point of view without causing offence, and how to make a friend out of
just about anyone. Published in 1937, Carnegie’s How to Win Friends
and Influence People, was originally written as a companion book to
his lectures on how to be a good salesperson. However, what began as a
basic sales primer, quickly exploded into an overnight success,
eventually selling more than 15 million copies worldwide, and
pioneering an entire genre of self-help and personal success books.
HarperTorch brings great works of non-fiction and the dramatic arts to
life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in ebook
production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more
titles in the HarperTorch collection to build your digital library.

The Curly Hair Book
(Black & White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for
Virginia Tech's MGT 1104 Foundations of Business through a
collaboration between the Pamplin College of Business and Virginia
Tech Libraries. This book is freely available at:
http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative
Commons-NonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.

The Nunavut Handbook
Great-looking, healthy, luscious waves, coils or kinks as a modern
male with curly hair, is that really possible without having to become
a hair diva or spend glorious amounts of time in hair salons
retouching your locks while gossiping with your hairstylist? The Curly
Hair Book: Or How Men Can Now Rock Their Waves, Coils and Kinks is the
essential hair manual for the modern-day curly haired male. From wavy
hair to afro-textured hair, The Curly Hair Book covers all to do with
daily hair grooming and long-term hair care while instilling the right
attitude and mindset to sport one's curls as a lifestyle-conscious
21st century male. Popular hair blogger Rogelio Samson (founder of
Manly Curls & Men's Hair Blog) has spent many years in the pursuit of
hacking the male hair conundrum with a special focus on curly hair.
Having already paved the online way for curly men, this book is
Rogelio's next revolutionary step in his path to inspire, motivate and
help those men with waves, coils and kinks to finally embrace and
optimally address their hair and, once and for all, make something
positive out of such a visible personal trait. Thus, Rogelio, himself
a curly haired guy, has written this book for modern males who seek
the perfect follicular blend of convenience and optimal results. This
is what you will find in The Curly Hair Book: - Detailed 101-type
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content of your hair. - A hair type guide to know the specifics of
your type of curly hair and its different lengths. - All about
cleaning your hair, from how to find your shampooing frequency to how
to use Rogelio's popular Sebum Coating method and much more. - All
about conditioners and how to use them together with your own secreted
sebum. - All about styling curly hair, including relevant hairstyles
for your curl type. - How to build your convenient daily hair grooming
routine, including a routine that takes less than 9 minutes for
awesome curls from the moment you get in the shower to the moment you
are out of the bathroom. - How to create your own convenient hair care
strategy that will ensure the health and future of your hair. Detailed nutritional tactics and tricks for your hair. - All about
having the mentality to start addressing your hair as a modern male
and keeping your locks for the rest of your life. - Much inspiration
and motivation to implement actions and be successful in your journey
to great-looking hair. - Extensive myth busting. - A whole chapter
dedicated to 35 miscellaneous questions that will bulletproof your
journey. - A plan: the steps and actions necessary to make it all work
during your journey. - Many useful tables and diagrams to visualise
your actions. - And so much more while having every bit of knowledge
related to Rogelio's personal case. This book is part of Rogelio's
hair revolution to get men to finally sport awesome manes and embrace
their shapely hair so as to integrate their waves, coils and kinks
into their own core as males. You will find this book of great benefit
if: - You have hair that is wavy, curly, kinky, afro-textured, coiled
or of unexplainable shape. - You are balding and need a no-bull book
to preserve your waves, coils or kinks. - You are a woman and the man
in your life (husband, boyfriend, son, brother, father) has curly hair
and you are tired of seeing him not do anything about his hair. This
book will be the perfect gift. You can also find this book of benefit
if: - You have straight hair but don't know how to manage it. The
majority of this book will be relevant to you (refer to Question 24 in
Chapter 8 before starting to read the book). - You are the
father/mother of a boy with curly hair and want to understand how to
manage his hair (refer to Question 23 in Chapter 8 before starting to
read the book). - You are a male who wants to try something new with
his hair.

How To Win Friends And Influence People
hip•ster - \hip-stur (s)\ n. One who possesses tastes, social
attitudes, and opinions deemed cool by the cool. (Note: it is no
longer recommended that one use the term "cool"; a Hipster would
instead say "deck.") The Hipster walks among the masses in daily life
but is not a part of them and shuns or reduces to kitsch anything held
dear by the mainstream. A Hipster ideally possesses no more than 2%
body fat. Clues You Are a Hipster 1. You graduated from a liberal arts
school whose football team hasn't won a game since the Reagan
administration. 2. You frequently use the term "postmodern" (or its
commonly used variation"PoMo") as an adjective, noun, and verb. 3. You
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carry a shoulder-strap messenger bag and have at one time or another
worn a pair of horn-rimmed or Elvis Costello-style glasses. 4. You
have refined taste and consider yourself exceptionally cultured, but
have one pop vice (ElimiDATE, Quiet Riot, and Entertainment Weekly are
popular ones) that helps to define you as well-rounded. 5. You have
kissed someone of the same gender and often bring this up in casual
conversation. 6. You spend much of your leisure time in bars and
restaurants with monosyllabic names like Plant, Bound, and Shine. 7.
You bought your dishes and a checkered tablecloth at a thrift shop to
be kitschy, and often throw vegetarian dinner parties. 8. You have one
Republican friend whom you always describe as being your "one
Republican friend." 9. You enjoy complaining about gentrification even
though you are responsible for it yourself. 10. Your hair looks best
unwashed and you position your head on your pillow at night in a way
that will really maximize your cowlicks. 11. You own records put out
by Matador, DFA, Definitive Jux, Dischord, Warp, Thrill Jockey, Smells
Like Records, and Drag City. From the Trade Paperback edition.

A Handbook of English Grammar and Language Sampling

Sorry I Kept You Waiting, Madam
Every three years, The Harriet Lane Handbook is carefully updated by
residents, edited by chief residents, and reviewed by expert faculty
at The Johns Hopkins Hospital. Easy to use, concise, and complete,
this essential manual keeps you current with new guidelines, practice
parameters, pharmacology, and more. The 22nd Edition of this portable
reference continues to be the #1 source of pediatric point-of-care
clinical information for pediatric residents, students, nurses, and
all healthcare professionals who treat young patients. Trusted for
more than 65 years for fast, accurate information on pediatric
diagnosis and treatment. Updated and expanded content includes an allnew chapter on Psychiatry, plus reorganized information on Emergency
and Critical Care Management, as well as Traumatic Injuries. The
popular Pediatric Drug Formulary, updated by Carlton K. K. Lee,
PharmD, MPH, provides the latest in pharmacologic treatment of
pediatric patients. Outline format ensures you’ll find information
quickly and easily, even in the most demanding circumstances.

Handbook of Research on Teaching the English Language Arts

The Harriet Lane Handbook E-Book
Haircutting Basics, a must book for every apprentice, teacher, and
salon owner. The book provides an easy technique to cut men's hair,
layers, and bob and wedge haircuts. Teaches how to cut faster, how to
analyze the hair, how to use angles and guides to cut hair with
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precision, how to cut men's hair, and the beard and mustache with the
clippers, plus much more.

Cutting Hair the Vidal Sassoon Way
DISCOVER THE POWER of Silver Whether you’re naturally graying, weaning
yourself off the dye, or coveting the chic #grannyhair trend, your
hair will shine with this empowering guide. Here are step-by-step tips
on letting nature take its course—or using lowlights, highlights,
blending, and toning to transition with minimal drama (and avoid a
skunk line). Tips on haircuts, tricks for the best care (conditioning
is crucial). Products, including the DIY variety. Plus, the most
flattering clothing and makeup to accentuate any shade of gray. With
unique treatments and techniques from hair guru Lorraine Massey,
Silver Hair is a call for celebrating and enhancing your natural
radiance, with thrilling results. Welcome to the inspiring guide for
every woman who’s ready to find her true colors. Written by the
authors of the national bestseller Curly Girl, here is everything you
need to know, from going gray stylishly to living silver gorgeously,
including Silver Lining Stories and before-and-after photos of real
women. Going silver is not just about a certain look, or saving time
and money at the stylist—it’s about fulfilling a deeper desire for
authenticity, empowerment, and the freedom to be oneself at any age.
So let’s get started. Featuring: The many perks of naturally silver
hair Style and beauty to play up the silver Toners and color blending
Avoiding the skunk line Hair care routines DIY recipes, including
Lavender and Verbena Herbal Hair Tonic Face-framing silver streaks

Understanding Your Child's Sensory Signals
This book, addressed to experienced and novice language educators,
provides an up-to-date overview of sociolinguistics, reflecting
changes in the global situation and the continuing evolution of the
field and its relevance to language education around the world. Topics
covered include nationalism and popular culture, style and identity,
creole languages, critical language awareness, gender and ethnicity,
multimodal literacies, classroom discourse, and ideologies and power.
Whether considering the role of English as an international language
or innovative initiatives in Indigenous language revitalization, in
every context of the world sociolinguistic perspectives highlight the
fluid and flexible use of language in communities and classrooms, and
the importance of teacher practices that open up spaces of awareness
and acceptance of --and access to--the widest possible communicative
repertoire for students.

How to Be an Antiracist
The Great Good Place argues that "third places" - where people can
gather, put aside the concerns of work and home, and hang out simply
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for the pleasures of good company and lively conversation - are the
heart of a community's social vitality and the grassroots of
democracy.

Curly Girl
This comprehensive manual marks an important milestone in the Vidal
Sassoon success story. For the first time the man who is the
acknowledged master in the world of haircutting and hair care reveals
in book form the secrets of the techniques that have made him famous
all over the world. 'Cutting Hair the Vidal Sassoon Way' will teach
you, step-by-step, how the main basic and advanced haircuts are
achieved. It is backed by many photographs which actively demonstrate
how to improve your technique and perform the perfect cut.

The Hipster Handbook

The Handbook of Informal Language Learning
Provides a comprehensive and unique examination of global language
learning outside of the formal school setting Authored by a prominent
team of international experts in their respective fields, The Handbook
of Informal Language Learning is a one-of-a-kind reference work and it
is a timely and valuable resource for anyone looking to explore
informal language learning outside of a formal education environment.
It features a comprehensive collection of cutting edge research areas
exploring the cultural and historical cases of informal language
learning, along with the growing area of digital language learning,
and the future of this relevant field in national development and
language education. The Handbook of Informal Language Learning
examines informal language learning from both theoretical and
practical perspectives. Structured across six sections, chapters cover
areas of motivation, linguistics, cognition, and multimodality;
digital learning, including virtual contexts, gaming, fanfiction,
vlogging, mobile devices, and nonformal programs; and media and live
contact, including learning through environmental print, tourism/study
abroad. The book also provides studies of informal learning in four
national contexts, examines the integration of informal and formal
classroom learning, and discusses the future of language learning from
different perspectives. Edited by respected researchers of computermediated communication and second language learning and teacher
education Features contributions by leading international scholars
reaching out to a global audience Presents an exciting and progressive
selection of chapters in a rapidly expanding field of research and
teaching Provides a state-of-the-art collection of the theories, as
well as the historical, cultural and international cases relating to
informal language learning and its future in a digital age Covers 30
key topics that represent pioneering findings and new research The
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Handbook of Informal Language Learning is an essential resource for
researchers, students, and professionals in the fields of language
acquisition, English as a second language, and foreign language
education.

Statistical Inference as Severe Testing
This essential resource for little girls and their parents features 50
fun styles to wear to school, parties, and playdates. Each style is
accompanied by chic photography, easy-to-follow illustrations, and
cross-references to other similar styles to try. This comprehensive
guide also includes tips for junior hair care and advice on
accessories such as clips and ribbons. From a Minnie Mouse bun for a
themed birthday party to a French braid perfect for trampolining with
friends, Braids & Buns, Ponies & Pigtails includes all the information
parents need to create pretty styles any little girl will love.

The Book Thief - Downloadable Teaching Unit
Since 1986, thousands of professional hairstylists have relied on The
Haircutter's Handbook for authoritative guidance on training new and
experienced hairdressers. The classic guide has now been updated and
expanded by author David Kinigson, a renowned haircutter, salon owner,
educator, and editorial/celebrity stylist whose clients have included
Vogue, Harper's Bazaar, Elle, Allure, Vanity Fair, Brooke Shields,
Donna Karan, Faye Dunaway, and Cindy Crawford as well as numerous
supermodels, international athletes, and other celebrities. The
Haircutter's Handbook includes information on how to speak the
language of professional stylists, perfect the basics of haircutting,
use the apprentice manual and curriculum to create a training program,
teach and inspire apprentices, new stylists, and trainers develop drycutting skills, and continue to improve your haircutting techniques
and plan for success. New to this illustrated thirtieth anniversary
edition are chapters titled "Developing Your Passion and Skills,"
"What is the Human Element?" and "Ten Things You Should Know about Dry
Cutting." More than just a guide to the technical aspects of
haircutting and apprentice training, The Haircutter's Handbook is
designed to inspire professional hairdressers. It guides them to
rethink the way they approach their jobs and grow their businesses,
inspiring them to be passionate about their careers.

The Handbook of Asian Englishes
Praise for the first and second editions: "The Copyeditor's Handbook
brims with valuable information, good advice, and helpful suggestions
for novice copyeditors and experienced practitioners. It is comforting
to know that current and future copyeditors will be able to turn to
this handbook. I'm placing this work, which fills a huge gap in the
literature, right beside my dictionary, and will highly recommend it
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to all my colleagues and students." —Alice Levine, Lecturer, The
Denver Publishing Institute, and freelance editor "A definite 'must
have' for the beginning to intermediate editor or author, and even the
experienced editor. An indispensable reference tool." —Kim Hawley,
President, The Chicago Book Clinic "This is the book that every
teacher of editing has been waiting for: thorough, clear,
authoritative, up-to-date, and sane." —Beth Luey, Director, Scholarly
Publishing Program, Arizona State University "This book warms the
cockles of the copyediting heart. It is thorough, useful, helpful, and
smart. And it fills a huge vacuum." —Constance Hale, author of Sin and
Syntax and Wired Style "An excellent resource. The Copyeditor's
Handbook should sit on every business editor's shelf, next to the inhouse style guide." —Erika Henik, Research Publications Manager, Banc
of America Securities LLC "The first three chapters alone are worth
the cover price. It's a book that acknowledges an assortment of vexing
copyediting questions and offers multiple answers to most of
them."—Gary Hernandez, Technical Communication "An excellent textbook
to teach the essentials of copyediting. An excellent reference work
for workplace writing."—Mark Armstrong, Business Communication
Quarterly "Straightforward, sound advice for beginning or intermediate
copyeditors working with pencil or online."—Priscilla S. Taylor, The
Editorial Eye "Lays out the copyeditor's obligations with humor,
style, and perspective."—Walter Pagel, Science Editor

Handbook of Short Selling
Now in its fourth edition, the Handbook of Research on Teaching the
English Language Arts – sponsored by the International Literacy
Association and the National Council of Teachers of English – remains
at the forefront in bringing together prominent scholars, researchers,
and professional leaders to offer an integrated perspective on
teaching the English language arts and a comprehensive overview of
research in the field. Reflecting important developments since the
publication of the third edition in 2010, this new edition is
streamlined and completely restructured around "big ideas" in the
field related to theoretical and research foundations, learners in
context, and new literacies. A Companion Website extends and enhances
the Handbook with a wealth of additional resources. The Handbook of
Research on Teaching the English Language Arts, Fourth Edition:
Addresses all of the language arts within a holistic perspective
(speaking/listening, language, writing, reading). Is well grounded and
balanced in theory and research while promoting validated practice.
Features authors who are known for their expertise and who represent
diversity in culture, years in the profession, and geographic
location. Gives attention to special populations and instructional
contexts. Includes new media literacies. Has the authority of a
research handbook while remaining practical for students in masters
and doctoral classes.

The Barber Book
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Save both time and money with the downloadable version of Prestwick
House Teaching Units! For the new teacher, Prestwick House's extensive
line of title-specific Teaching Units may serve as a starting point.
For the experienced teacher, the Unit may serve as a point of
departure. Our aim is to save you time and energy while alleviating
the frustration.

Code Talker
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.

Handbook of Research on Multicultural Education
A fun and instructive guide to the most popular men's hairstyles of
the 20th century The Barber Book is a fun guide to the most popular
men's hairstyles of the 20th century, including quirky line drawings
to achieve the 'total look' and instructions on how to cut each style.
Packed with information this smart handbook uses quirky illustrations
and vintage photographs to explore the most popular hairstyles of the
20th century from the undercut and the afro to the classic Madison
Avenue look. With a focus on personalities, culture and fashions and
cultural events that inspired each look, the book opens with an
illustrated introduction exploring the most popular styles of the
1940s, 50s and 60s through archival photography. The book includes a
brand new directory of the world's finest barber shops.

Amusing Ourselves to Death
Examines the ways in which television has transformed public
discourse--in politics, education, religion, science, and
elsewhere--into a form of entertainment that undermines exposition,
explanation and knowledge, in a special anniversary edition of the
classic critique of the influence of the mass media on a democratic
society. Reprint.

Sociolinguistics and Language Education
Unlock today's statistical controversies and irreproducible results by
viewing statistics as probing and controlling errors.
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The Haircutter's Handbook
Want to cut hair but think you don’t have the talent? If you’ve ever
dreamed of becoming a painter, a sculptor, or a home decorator, you
can cut hair. If you love sewing, drawing, or craft projects, you can
cut hair. This book is designed to help you discover your inner
artist, easily enhancing your loved one’s hairstyles while trimming
big bucks off your family budget. Haircutting For Dummies is for
people who want to cut their family and friends' hair, as well as
those who are entering the field of cosmetology. Cutting hair at home
will allow you to save money, be creative, and do something nice for
your loved ones. If you’re looking to become a licensed stylist, this
book will show you how to do simple trims and styles while giving your
own creativity room to roam. You’ll see how to: Prepare men’s and
women’s hair for cutting Create short, mid-length, and long styles
Choose and care for your cutting tools Apply advanced haircutting
techniques Seek a career in cutting hair In this easy-to-follow guide,
you’ll find step-by-step instructions for the latest short, medium,
and long hairstyles as well as more involved techniques such as
notching and texturing. You get plenty of expert advice in using your
tools, following lengths and angles, and creating show-stopping
styles, as well as proven guidance in how to: Cut and style straight,
curly, or kinky hair Give the perfect shampoo Judge the texture,
strength, and health of hair Handle bangs, layers, and sliced hair Use
a blow dryer, curling iron, and flat iron Pump up the volume and fight
the frizzies Win your family’s and friends’ haircutting trust
Featuring detailed illustrations and model shots, tips on maintaining
your own haircut between salon appointments, and special advice on
cutting children’s hair, Haircutting For Dummies will have you
achieving salon- or barbershop-quality results on all types of hair!

The Great Good Place
During one month in the autumn of election year 2000, scores of moviebusiness strivers are focused on one goal: getting a piece of an
elusive, but surely huge, television saga, the one that opens with
Huns sweeping through Mongolia and closes with a Mormon diviner in the
Las Vegas desert; the sure-to-please-everyone multigenerational TV
miniseries about diviners, those miracle workers who bring water to
perpetually thirsty (and hungry and love-starved) humankind. Among the
wannabes: Vanessa Meandro, hot-tempered head of Means of Production,
an indie film company; her harried and varied staff; a Sikh cab
driver, promoted to the office of -theory and practice of TV; a
bipolar bicycle messenger, who makes a fateful mis-delivery; two
celebrity publicists, the Vanderbilt girls; a thriller writer who
gives Botox parties; the daughter of an L.A. big-shot, who is hired to
fetch Vanessa's Krispy Kremes and more; a word man who coined the
phrase -- inspired by a true story; and a supreme court justice who
wants to write the script.A few true artists surface in the course of
Moody's rollicking but intricately woven novel, and real emotion
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eventually blossoms for most of Vanessa's staff at Means of
Production, even herself. The Diviners is a cautionary tale about
pointless ambition; a richly detailed look at the interlocking worlds
of money, politics, addiction, sex, work, and family in modern
America; and a masterpiece of comedy that will bring Rick Moody to a
still higher level of appreciation.

The Book Thief
This text provides information on a range of mental health problems
that confront teachers and discusses their underlying causes. It
considers what schools can do to help pupils and reflects on the role
of the mental health services.

Braids & Buns, Ponies & Pigtails
It was 1959 - customized cars, duck-tail haircuts, beatnik poetry and
cool jazz. Two creative teenage boys test the limits of their world,
encountering race hatred, anti-communist paranoia, homophobia, class
warfare and teenage love Read the adventures - Of Juan the fake
Brazilian exchange student and the "Tango of Lahf," - Of Steve
frightening two red-neck neo-Nazis with his claim of being a member of
"The Secret Negro Society," that keeps a watch on characters like
them, - Of Billy and the Banger's plan to use a motorcycle to break up
a "Sosh" dance demonstration at the Hutch, - Of Steve and Jack's radio
show in which Superman plots the murder of Lois Lane to keep her from
blabbing his secret identity, - Of the competition between Steve and
Jack for the love of the beautiful Tyra Wayne, a young USO singer, who
has started the only mixed-race sorority at Wilson High, - Of Steve's
thwarted attempt to make Jack into an "normal" teen by disguising him
in the latest fashions from Huntington's Department Store, - Of
Steve's public shaming by a high school gossip-columnist and Jack's
revenge on his friend's behalf. It's all there, and much more, in "The
Young Comedians."

My Epic Life Word Book
This comprehensive examination of short selling, which is a bet on
stocks declining in value, explores the ways that this strategy drives
financial markets. Its focus on short selling by region, its
consideration of the history and regulations of short selling, and its
mixture of industry and academic perspectives clarify the uses of
short selling and dispel notions of its destructive implications. With
contributions from around the world, this volume sheds new light on
the ways short selling uncovers market forces and can yield profitable
trades. Combines academic and professional research on short selling
in all major financial markets Emphasizes details about strategies,
implementations, regulation, and tax advantages Chapters provide
summaries for readers who want up-to-date maps of subject landscapes
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Handbook of North American Indians
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the National Book Award–winning
author of Stamped from the Beginning comes a “groundbreaking” (Time)
approach to understanding and uprooting racism and inequality in our
society—and in ourselves. “The most courageous book to date on the
problem of race in the Western mind.”—The New York Times NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • Time •
NPR • The Washington Post • Shelf Awareness • Library Journal •
Publishers Weekly • Kirkus Reviews Antiracism is a transformative
concept that reorients and reenergizes the conversation about
racism—and, even more fundamentally, points us toward liberating new
ways of thinking about ourselves and each other. At its core, racism
is a powerful system that creates false hierarchies of human value;
its warped logic extends beyond race, from the way we regard people of
different ethnicities or skin colors to the way we treat people of
different sexes, gender identities, and body types. Racism intersects
with class and culture and geography and even changes the way we see
and value ourselves. In How to Be an Antiracist, Kendi takes readers
through a widening circle of antiracist ideas—from the most basic
concepts to visionary possibilities—that will help readers see all
forms of racism clearly, understand their poisonous consequences, and
work to oppose them in our systems and in ourselves. Kendi weaves an
electrifying combination of ethics, history, law, and science with his
own personal story of awakening to antiracism. This is an essential
work for anyone who wants to go beyond the awareness of racism to the
next step: contributing to the formation of a just and equitable
society. Praise for How to Be an Antiracist “Ibram X. Kendi’s new
book, How to Be an Antiracist, couldn’t come at a better time. . . .
Kendi has gifted us with a book that is not only an essential
instruction manual but also a memoir of the author’s own path from
anti-black racism to anti-white racism and, finally, to antiracism. .
. . How to Be an Antiracist gives us a clear and compelling way to
approach, as Kendi puts it in his introduction, ‘the basic struggle
we’re all in, the struggle to be fully human and to see that others
are fully human.’ ”—NPR “Kendi dissects why in a society where so few
people consider themselves to be racist the divisions and inequalities
of racism remain so prevalent. How to Be an Antiracist punctures the
myths of a post-racial America, examining what racism really is—and
what we should do about it.”—Time

The Diviners
Celebrate the beauty of curls in a buoyant how-to, manifesto, and
curly girl support group all in one. Say no to shampoo, unplug the
dryer, and kiss frizz and bad hair days good-bye. Curly Girl is the
surprising bible for those with naturally curly or wavy hair and a
desire to celebrate it, from Lorraine Massey, owner of the Devachan
salons and products. It’s all here: Daily routines for corkscrew,
Botticelli, fractal, and wavy curls. Homemade lotions and potions for
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locking in moisture. Expert tips on caring for African American hair.
Fabulous dos for weddings and special occasions. How to trim your hair
yourself, step-by-step. (Remember: It’s not what you take off; it’s
what you leave on.) Recommendations for chemical-free products. And so
much more: the care, the styling, the products, the remedies, the
empowering, pro-curl attitude. Includes: Ten things to do before you
dye You are what you eat—and so are your curls Getting kids to love
their curls Curly guys Lorraine’s 12-step recovery program And check
out Lorraine’s video tutorials on YouTube.

Haircutting Basics
From the creators of the bestseller Storytellers Dictionary comes the
My Epic Life Dictionary for children ages 4-8 years. All the
hilariously illustrated words every child needs to learn to express
themselves in today's world. This is not your average dictionary. It
is a dictionary, but it's also a handbook for any child who wants to
live a truly epic life. Designed by literacy experts to be hilariously
fun and endlessly surprising, each page bursts with Hollywood
illustration. The words are curated from relevant, global curriculum
lists for kids aged four to eight, with extra challenging vocabulary
added to the mix. This dictionary gives children the words they need
to express themselves in every part of life from emotions to maths,
food to philosophy, making a big mucky mess to cleaning up, as well as
a whole section on the future of technology. “This is the dictionary
for the 21st century. I can’t imagine a more delightful way to learn
about words than with these wild and hilarious characters. What’s
especially exciting is that My Epic Life uses the very latest in the
science of learning to grab children’s attention and teach them words
about their world. Educators take note! This dictionary will not only
improve children’s vocabulary, it will accelerate it at epic speed.”
-- Susan Neuman, Professor of Childhood Education and Literacy
Development, NYU “My Epic Life Dictionary is pure magic! Driven by
compelling research on the importance of vocabulary development and
socio-emotional learning for every child’s growth and development,
this modern marvel is filled with compelling characters, powerful
themes, and remarkable story-telling assets that every child and
parent will love. It has been decades since I encountered a children’s
dictionary that was so delightful and important!” -- Michael Levine,
Chief Knowledge Officer, Sesame Street

Haircutting For Dummies
Publisher Description

25 Thoughts About Your Destiny
This work is a compilation of 25 thoughts that could direct your path
towards peace, thoughtfulness and action. The thoughts in this space
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came to me as I witnessed truths of life unfolding for me through my
own experiences. It is because of my desire to find tools for purpose
in every event of my life that I find peace in both letting go and
embracing that which is necessary. My hope is that: * You will find
complete freedom and blessings in loss as it was intended for your
destiny. * You will learn to look at your mistakes as natural lessons
in your life rather than failures. * You will understand how your
burdens are really the fuel for your motivation towards perfection. *
You will realize that the thorns in your flesh can literally be the
very tools you need to complete your assignment. * You will see all is
not lost and what you thought was tragic is just another stepping
stone towards your true fulfillment. * At the end of your spiritual
literary journey with me, you will realize that you can be used AS IS
for the fulfillment of your destiny.
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